
 

 Far North Rally 2022 - Saturday 2 July 
The Copthorne Bay of Islands Far North Rally will be held on Saturday 
2 September 2022.  The rally consists of 8 stages starting at the Williams 
Street carpark in Paihia then proceeding to Stage 1 – Waiare and finishing at 
the Copthorne Bay of Islands hotel in Paihia, Waitangi.  The first car start time 
will be 7:00am.  The DRAFT route map and timetable is shown below. 

 

Entries will be accepted through the MotorSport New Zealand online entry 
system (Possum) through the link below: 
https://possum.motorsport.org.nz/  
This year there will be a strong focus on the Classic Rally.  A significantly 
reduced entry fee will be offered, courtesy of new sponsorship.  Full details 
will be published as soon as the Supplementary Regulations have been 
approved. 
Updates on the rally will be posted at the rally web site www.farnorthrally.nz 
and on Facebook.  Email updates will be sent to all previous competitors. 
For further information contact secretary@farnorthrally.nz or 021-889-488. 
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